Dear Families,



## Re: Mailout 0 - Instructions for Year 7 (2026) Subject Selections

In a few weeks' time we will be providing you with an information pack regarding the transition to high school, transition days, uniform and much more.

Prior to this, we commence work on subject selections and hence our staffing for 2025. Please follow the below instructions to complete the subject selections by midnight on **Sunday 3 August 2025.** All subject selections will be downloaded after the closing date. Selections submitted by the deadline have equal priority.

Video Guide: Video

## **Additional Resources:**

- Curriculum Handbook

## Instructions to enter subject selections:

- **Step 1.** Go to the web address <a href="https://my.edval.education">https://my.edval.education</a>
- Step 2. You are now at the Edval login page.

  Enter your Login code < TEST > into the Login code box and then click the Login button. The password is case sensitive.
- **Step 3.** Read the instruction at the top to complete the Edval form. Please note, the language chosen will be <u>the language</u> studied in **both** Year 7 and Year 8 (students **cannot** swap languages).
- **Step 4.** Press the **Submit** button.

If there are no problems with your selections, you will be taken to a new page confirming your choices. You may print this page if you wish. We will automatically receive your subject selection digitally once you have clicked submit.

**Note:** If you do not complete the form correctly, you will receive a message, and you will need to make a change. Make your change and click on submit again. Please continue following the instructions until you have submitted successfully.

**Step 5.** All students need to complete the **Performing Arts** survey, available <a href="here">here</a>, to assist us in forming these classes.

**Step 6.** If your child has selected **Specialist Netball, World Football, or AFL** during their subject selections above, there is an additional cost and further expectations related to the program. Please view and fill in the application form available <a href="here">here</a>. Additional information regarding come and try events in Term 3 will be shared later once available.

You will next hear from us when our main Transition mailout and information is ready, early September.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Diana Quaglia

College Registrar

transition@gleeson.catholic.edu.au

